
Dear Parents and Carers, 

'Achieving Greatness Together’ 

This week our community have fully engaged within a reading focused 
week as part of the 'Red Hat Reading Festival'. Our Intent for reading at 
Hillside is, 'Enabling our children to access the world around them and 

develop a love of reading'. Miss Chamberlain and Mrs Tibbitts planned a 
variety of activities including visits from local authors to inspire the 

children, please see pages 3 to 6. The KS1 bedtime reading session 
with parents yesterday was very well attended. Thank you! 

Don't forget we will be celebrating World Book Day by dressing up as 
book characters on Thursday 6th March. 

2M are enjoying a non-school uniform reward today for 10 days of 100% 

attendance. Which class will be next? Remember, everyday counts. We 
return to school on Monday 24th February at 8.30am.  

Wishing you a safe and enjoyable half term break. 

Thank you for all 
your support. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Wass 





This week we have had the pleasure of 
celebrating 

Red Hat Reading Week

Children in Year 3,4 and 6 welcomed 
authors in to share their knowledge and 

skills. 
KS1 celebrated with Pyjamas and hot 

chocolate for storytelling session and Year 
1 and 5 settled in for some storytelling. 

Some comments from the children:

"It was fun working with Cat!"

"It was exciting to learn about the 
different worlds in the tree shape."

"We learnt some fun facts about Vikings!"

"I'm going to try and buy her books now."



Year 6 author workshop
Some pupils form Year 6 were asked to 

participate in a workshop led by,
Workshop run by:

Dan Graham – Children’s Publisher
Aimee Wright – Children’s Book Designer
Charles Johnson – Children’s Book 
Designer



LKS2 Author visit – Cat Weldon

Author Cat Weldon visited children in 
Years 3 and 4. 



KS1 Bedtime stories with parents
KS1 parents were invited in to share 

stories and a hot chocolate. 



Safer Internet Day – 11th February 2025 

Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and others from 

scams online

This week, our assemblies have focused on keeping safe 

online. Thank you to PC Sam for all her ongoing support! 

Tips for parents, can be found here:

Tips for Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers




Diary Dates for Spring Term

Monday 24th February – Return to school
Monday 3rd March- 2.15pm Parent Council 
Monday 3rd March – Year 2 History Parent event at 2pm 
Tuesday 4th March—Year 2 Parent SATS meeting @ 1.30pm
Thursday 6th March – World Book Day- Dressing up as book 
characters 
Monday 10th March – Year 4 Parent Meeting @ 2pm – Times 
Tables
Monday 10th March – Year 4 Parent Maths activity with the 
children @ 2.30pm 
Tuesday 11th March- Year 5 Parent Maths activity @ 2.30pm 
Thursday 13th March – Year 1 Phonics parent meeting 
@3.30pm 
Tuesday 25th March – Year 6 Parent Maths activity @ 2.30pm 
Wednesday 26th March – Special lunch for female family 
members ( more details to follow) 
Friday 28th March – Year 2 local area walk 
Friday 4th April –Last day of the term 
Tuesday 22nd April – Return to school
WB 12th May – Year 6 SATS week 







Success really does start with attendance

We support first! 

We want every single one of our children to be an Attendance Hero:

Here

Everyday

Ready

On time

Target 24-25 96%

Whole School 93.24% 
Every day counts! 

6C 98.67%, 5C1 97.1%, 3B 97%, 5C2 95.86%, 4T 94.09%, 1A 92.8%,          
3R 92.59%, 6H 92.28%, 2M 91.79%, 4G 91.36%, 1D 89.23%, 2D 87.5%,    

R2 86.84%, R1 83.5%, 4C 81.9%

If your child is not well enough to attend school please report this by 
phoning the Office on 01473 601402  option 1 from 7.30am. We MUST 

receive this information by 8.45am

Please support us in reducing the number of school days lost. 

A day off school means a day where learning is lost. 
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